
To the Michigan House Judiciary Committee,

I wanted to express my support for the source of income protection act. I work with a
shelter service provider and have seen how many of our clients have been gate kept out of
otherwise accessible housing opportunities. It makes it incredibly frustrating when low income
families and individuals receive federally funded assistance to locate housing, and a housing
provider doesn’t have the willingness to accept otherwise secure funds.

In all, I affirm this bill to proceed forward and believe it can be a benefit to property
owners and low income renters to better stabilize our communities.

Sincerely,
Your constituent in Grand Rapids Michigan


